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October 11,2018

BY OVERNIGHT AND ELECTRONIC MAIL

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No. DG 18-103: Petition for Authority to Operate as a Public Utility
in the Towns of Kingston and Atkinson

Dear Director Howland:

On October 3, 2018, the Department issued Order No. 26,178 in the above-
referenced Docket, approving the petition to of Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Unitil” or the
“Company”) to expand its franchise authority in the Towns of Kingston and Atkinson,
NH. The Order required, inter alia, that the Company “file a compliance tariff with
updated franchise maps noting the approved changes, in accordance with N.H. Code
Admin. Rules Puc 1603.02(b), and including electronic overlays of Northern’s existing
gas system facilities in the Kingston and Atkinson franchise areas.” In compliance with
Order No. 26,178 the Company encloses an original and two (2) copies of the updated
tariff pages and franchise maps for Kingston and Atkinson.

Please feel free to contact me directly if you have any questions or concerns
regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Patrick H. Taylor

Attorney for Northern Utilities, Inc.

cc: Service List (electronic service)



